Pacheco, Erika

From: Fermanian, Joseph

Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 2:10 PM

To: Pene, David

Cc: Cherinet, Mastewal; Massoomi, Emaan; Miras, Pablo; Patton, Jason
Subject: RE: Curb Ramp Construction at MacArthur Blvd and Park Blvd
Mastewal,

| think David has a good point and recommend we delete this ramp from the project. We should respond to the RFI
submitted by the contractor and delete this ramp from project.

Regards,

Joe Fermanian
Resident Engineer
Oakland Public Works
510.821.0077 cell
510.238.7261 office

From: Pene, David

Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 1:07 PM

To: Fermanian, Joseph <JFermanian@oaklandca.gov>

Cc: Cherinet, Mastewal <MCherinet@oaklandca.gov>; Massoomi, Emaan <EMassoomi@oaklandca.gov>; Miras, Pablo
<PMiras@oaklandca.gov>; Patton, Jason <JPatton@oaklandca.gov>

Subject: Curb Ramp Construction at MacArthur Blvd and Park Blvd

Hi Joe,

Per our earlier conversation, see the attached concept plans for the Lower Park Blvd resurfacing project, which will be
rebuilding the corner and curb ramp at the SW corner of Park Blvd at MacArthur Blvd (adjacent to Oakland High). See
sheet S-10.

| understand the curb-ramp project you are currently working on is running into issues in the field related to installing
an ADA compliant ramp on the existing curb line. Given that the attached project is expected to be delivered in 2019
and will rebuild the corner anyway, it may be a good idea to remove the curb ramp from your current scope and let the
next project build it.

I’'ve copied all the relevant PMs to coordinate this decision.

Thanks,
-David



